[DATE]
The Honorable [Senator/Representative’s Name]
U.S. Senate/House of Representatives
[Office Address]


[Practice Name]

[Practice Address]
Dear [Senator/Representative X]:

On behalf of [Practice Name], I am writing to express strong support of the “Protecting Access to Primary Care Act,” HR 2986.  We are a practice of [insert #] obstetricians/gynecologists, [insert #] nurse practitioner(s), [insert #] nurse-midwife(s), and [insert #] physician’s assistant(s) who specialize in obstetrics, gynecology, infertility, and female incontinence, and attend births at [Facility Name].  The advance practice nurses, including midwives, who work in our practice serve many Medicaid beneficiaries and the access to care they provide is critical in allowing us to serve as many patients as we do.  
The existing floor in payment to physicians for primary care services provided under Medicaid helps them meet their own expenses and stay in business.  Medicaid, in general, provides lower reimbursement than any other payer, many times less than operating expenses for providers.  Putting this payment floor in place is important to our being able to serve the many Medicaid beneficiaries we see.
A study by the Kaiser Family Foundation has shown that Medicaid programs typically pay dramatically lower amounts than does Medicare.  (http://kff.org/medicaid/state-indicator/medicaid-to-medicare-fee-index/)  Trying to maintain a business on such minimal reimbursement so that we can continue to help our Medicaid patients is extraordinarily difficult.  
I strongly support passage of this important health legislation and ask that you show your support by cosponsoring this bill.

Sincerely, 

[Name], MD

